Meeting with representatives of the agricultural sector of the Republic of Iran
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On October 7, 2023, representatives of the agricultural sector of the Republic of Iran visited the
International Investors Association of Georgia. At the meeting, the parties discussed the current
issues, the investment environment of Georgia, the prospects of agribusiness and the potential
in the agricultural sector. Chairman of DEIK's Turkey-Georgia Business Council and
International Investors Association of Georgia, Osman ChalishkanMzhavanadze, thanked the
guests for their visit and wished them success.




